
From:   Matthew Hussey   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   February 18, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Here is brief summation as to how we would ensure that there is no harmful interference towards legacy
FSS stations nearby:
   
- We have been running C band testing in Plano campus since June 2020. We have not caused any
interference with satellite FSS stations.
- We have down-tilted the antennas to provide coverage within the Ericsson Plano campus parking lot
- Sites are installed within the Ericsson campus
- Project team have clear instructions to stop transmission immediately, if there is any complaint of
interference

Most importantly, given this is a frequency addendum to an existing experimental license
(0928-EX-CN-2020, CALL SIGN: WL2XIU), we we have already made contacts with the FSS providers in
the area and are coordinating with them to prevent any interference to their operations.


